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13 May 2024 

 

Tim Carter 

fyi-request-26696-b9670844@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Tim Carter 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 9 May 2024 for: 

Could you kindly provide a list of all camping grounds which Council has issued 
a camping ground licence in the past 3 years in accordance with the Camping 
Ground Regulations 1985. 

Please include relevant addresses for each camping ground and identify if any 
camping grounds are operated by Council or subject to a lease with Council. 

Answer: 

The Council has not issued any campground licenses in this time. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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